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ADDENDUM  
 

To: All Interested Proposers 
 
From: Diana Billingsley 
 
Date: June 02, 2017 
 
Subject: Provide Electronic Health Record Technologies RFP #17-015 Addendum I 

 
This addendum includes responses to all questions submitted as of Friday, June 2, 2017. 
 
Any questions or additional information required by interested vendors must be emailed to 
bidquestions@ehnelpaso.org . RFP number and title must be on the “Subject Line” of the 
email.  Attempts to circumvent this requirement may result in rejection of the proposal.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bidquestions@ehnelpaso.org


 

 RFP 17-015  Addendum I  |   Page 2 of 2  

RFP No. 17-015 
Provide Electronic Health Record Technologies 

Q&A 
 

The queries raised by the bidders via subsequent emails up till June 2, 2017 and clarifications with regard to bid 
documents for the procurement of Managed Firewall Monitoring Services are given as under: 
 

Question Raised Reply/Clarification 
Would you please send the document in WORD format? If you would like the document in WORD format please email 

dbillingsley@ehnelpaso.org  

What is Emergence annual revenue?   FY16 was $62,884,197.93 
FY17 YTD is $35,547,240.98 

Would you like all questions to be answered based on our 
Millennium Integrated Model rather than your current 
Cerner Community Behavioral Health (Anasazi) platform? 

Yes, Millennium. The point is to convert away from Anasazi. 

Will vendors be considered who are unable to begin the 
project in 2018? 

No. Time is of the essence. We need a new EHR in place by mid/late 2018. 

Will vendors be considered who do not provide pricing?   No. Cost is an integral part of every RFP. We need to be able to budget 
appropriately. 

 
 
In case of any further information/clarification, they may send email and ask through bidquestions@ehnelpaso.org, 
individual visits are not entertained before June 2, 2017.  
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